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THE PRLME MINISTER 18  November 1982

Thank you for your further letter of 4 November about


landing rights for Sierra Leone Airways in the United Kingdom.

I am pleased to note that since you wrote to me your

Foreign Minister, Dr. Conteh, has discussed the matter at

length with Cranley Onslow, Minister of State at the Foreign

Office, and that the Governor of the Bank of Sierra Leone is

scheduled to meet with the Department of Trade this week.  I

sincerely hope that these continuing discussions will lead

to an eArly solution of the problem.
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His Excellency Dr. Siaka Stevens, G.C.M.G., G.C.R.L., D.S.L.


